ECHOES OF ANGELS

Rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ...

A Child of God

Congratulations to August Eggleston from Room 101 who was baptized at the Easter Vigil Mass!

All American Scholar

Jack Scales from Room 802 has been named a Pop Warner All-American Scholar. Jack earned this distinction based on his grades and volunteer service hours. Being named an All-American Scholar means that he ranked in the top 2% of approximately 350,000 applicants that took part in Pop Warner Little Scholars' spirit and football programs nationwide! Congratulations, Jack.

Picnic Meeting

There will be a brief meeting for all picnic volunteers on Thursday, May 4 at 1:45 and then again at 6:30 in the library. You only need to attend once. If you cannot attend and have questions about your position, please email Shannon Macheca at jsklwindisch@comcast.net.



Angelic Attitude Awards

Congratulations to Emma Kasper, Sarra LaCour, and Lucas Thakkar as recipients of Angelic Attitude Awards. Emma and Sara were nominated because they are always ready and willing to help any junior high teacher hanging displays, cleaning, or carrying books and supplies. Lucas noticed that another student in his kindergarten class was having a difficult time with an instrument so he quickly traded his easier instrument with him to cheer him up. Great job!

Par Fore the Course

If you're looking for a fun way to support our school consider golfing at our 2017 Golf Outing to be held on Friday, May 19 starting at 1:00 at Bliss Creek Golf Club in Sugar Grove. The





Passing of Auctioneer

It was announced at our recent Seraphim Ball that our usual auctioneer, Joe Wegener, would not be in attendance because of a hospitalization due to his acute leukemia. During this past month, he fought hard, spent quality time with his family and friends and trusted in God's will for his life. He passed away surrounded by his family on April 12. Please continue to pray for his family during this difficult time.

Cougars Game

Mark your calendars for the Annual Holy Angels Kane County Cougars Game on June 1 at 6:30 PM. Our choir will be singing during the 7th inning stretch. Ticket will be \$10 and the seats are in the reserved section similar to last year. Order forms will be coming home next week. Orders are due on May 11. Don't miss out on this fun family event!

Auto Pay

If you pay tuition through an auto pay process, be sure to disable this feature for the summer.

cost is \$100 per player and includes golf, cart, tee gift, drinks, and a steak dinner. Sponsorships are available. There will also be Cubs tickets available for raffle for Wednesday, June 7. School proceeds will be used to purchase a new reading series for grades 3-5. A volunteer sign up will be sent out shortly. For more information contact Andy Stanislo at stanislob@gmail.com.

Ready Set Bingo

Spring Bingo is now accepting gently used toys, books, and games for prizes. Collection boxes are located near the entrance to the library and across from the main office. Spring Bingo will be held on Friday, May 12 from 6:00-7:30. Bingo cards are \$2 each or 3 for \$5. Raffle tickets are \$.25 each or 5 for \$1. Hot dogs, treats, chips, popcorn, and drinks will be available. The really wonderful part of Spring Bingo is that every child gets a prize! Please plan to attend.

Arbor Day Celebration

In observance of Arbor Day, the City of Aurora will be planting a tree with the help of our KIDS Club, tomorrow at 9:30 near the pantry. All are welcome to attend.

Mother of Divine Grace

May is the month of Mary. We honor her with our traditional May Crowning led by our 8th graders. We have moved the date from Monday, May 1 to Wednesday, May 3 because of the projected rain showers. It will start at 1:30 at the Grotto. All are welcome to attend.

Mother's Day Gift

Mother's Day Nothing Bundt Cakes Sale order forms went home today. These make the perfect gift for those you visit on Mother's Day. The bundtlets are \$5 each and order forms and payments are due on May 8. Please choose if you would like your order sent home with your child or if you would like to pick them up at school. Delivery date is May 12.

Next Week at a Glance

Monday -

Tuesday -

Wednesday - May Crowning 1:30 Grotto

Thursday -

Friday - Junior High Dance

Saturday - First Communion 11:00

Rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ, Holy Angels School is committed to spiritual formation, which nurtures the Catholic faith and inspires its practice. It is committed to academic excellence, which fosters the growth of each individual. Holy Angels School strives to meet the intellectual, social, and ethical challenges of living in a technological, global, and culturally diverse society.



Mass Times

Saturday: 4:30

Sunday: 6:45, 8:00*, 9:30, 11:00

*1st & 3rd Sundays Extraordinary Form of the Mass (in Latin)

Education Commission Members

Deacon Tim White twhite007@comcast.net

Pat Gengler pgengler@comcast.net

Chuck Hilby chilby@sd129.org

Bridget Stanislo bstanislo@holyangelsschool.net

Beth Baker bbaker559@hotmail.com

John Cebulski bullman7@sbcglobal.net

Bridgette Oester bdevine98@yahoo.com

Margaret Vagnoni mvagnoni74@yahoo.com

Jeff Roberts jeff.eroberts@yahoo.com